
       
 BACK ROAD RIDERS 

Minutes of April 3, 2012 

(Taken by Jim Marsolais) 

 

I. Called to Order by President Bill Lux @ 7:46 pm 

II. Roll Call:  President Bill Lux, Vice President Ray Bachewicz, Treasurer Jean Mumford, 

Membership Director(s) Noreen Carro & David Morris, Product/Merchandise Bill Mumford, 

Road Captains Dan Burdick, Dave Morris, Ray Bachewicz & Kevin Johnson.  Absent: Vice 

President Gary Edwards & Secretary Kim Kurtzrock-Ramsey 

III. Reading of the minutes waived. 

IV. REPORT OF OFFICERS   

President/WEB Site/AMA Director Bill Lux talked about AMA and reminded everyone that 

Dues are due next Month in May.  Our fiscal year is May through April.  Dues are $35.00, but 

you receive a $5.00 discount if you pay them before June 30th (2012).   Bill had nothing 

further to report.  

Vice President Ray Bachewicz had nothing to report.   

Vice President Gary Edwards (Absent – In Flagstaff AZ celebrating his 60th Birthday) 

 Secretary Kim Kurtzrock-Ramsey (Absent – Called Jim Marsolais and let him know she had 

to work late and wouldn’t be able to make it)  Jim Marsolais volunteered to fill in for Kim.  

Treasurer Jean Mumford reported that the club has $595.25 in the account.   

V.  REPORT OF DIRECTORS 

Membership Director Norine Carro announced that Bill Lancaster and her have paid their 

dues. 



Membership Director David Morris said “We need more members”. 

Product/Merchandise Director  Bill Mumford has Patches available for sale or go to 

www.Hyperstitch.com to shop online to BRR clothing and merchandise. 

Road Captains:  Ray Bachewicz gave Jim M the list of tenative rides and who is leading the 

rides.  Here are those and the other planned rides for this year.  There are several dates that 

still need leaders. 

April 8 – Easter (No RIDE) 

 

April 22 – Gary (TBA) 

April 28 – Jim M. Bike Blessing at Willow Creek Church in South Barrington at 9:00 AM 

(Breakfast & Lunch Included) 

 

May 13 – Kevin (TBA) 

The Little Angels  ride is Sunday, May 20th It’s not a regular BRR ride date, so Jim in planning 

to meet at the Manor Restaurant in East Dundee for Breakfast at 8:00AM.  Let Jim know so 

he can let the restauarant plan accordingly.  Several members bought their entry passes for 

the event already.  Price goes up & up until it’s $35.00 each the day of the ride.  

www.lapledgerun.com/  

 

May 27 – Need a Leader (TBA) 

 

June 3 – Wings Benefit Ride – Antioch, IL – Gary 

www.wingsbenefitride.com/   

June 10 – Spring Green – Gary & Ray 

Ray and Bill Lux reminded everyone about Spring Green Camp-out Friday June 8th thru 

Sunday June 10th, 2012.  Ray asked that anyone planning to camp contact him or Bill Lux so 

we have enough sites.  No one had, so Bill said he will call and reserve our spots.   The group 

is camping at The Wisconsin Riverside Resort.  Check it out at  www.wiriverside.com/   

(Mickey and Gina plan to stay at the Motel with the pool ( www.theroundbarnlodge.com/ ) 

Kevin, Gina, Dan, Laura, Jim & Jenice are staying at the Spring Green Motel  

(www.springgreenmotel.net/ ) 

 

June 24 – Dan (TBA) 

 

July 8 – Gary (TBA) 

http://www.hyperstitch.com/
http://www.lapledgerun.com/
http://www.wingsbenefitride.com/
http://www.springgreenmotel.net/


 

July 15 – Ride for Kids – BRR will assist as Road Guards 

www.pbtfus.org/rideforkids/events/2012/chicagoland.html 

 

Dave reminded everyone 4th of July at Dave and Sharon’s.   

(Best location in town to watch Streamwoods Fireworks Display, and not too bad a spot to 

see Bartletts at the same time. 

 

July 22 – Kevin (TBA) 

 

August 12 – Dan (TBA) 

August 18 – Norine C. & Bill Lancaster P.A.W.S. Ride 

 

August 23 – 26 – Door County – Need a Ride Leader 

 DOOR COUNTY CAMPOUT, Thursday, August 23rd through Sunday August 26th , 2012.  

Come up on your own or as a group Thursday.  We ride as a group Friday and Saturday, then 

return home Sunday.  Make your reservations at Quietwoods South in Brussells.  This year a 

few more Club members will be able to come up since we changed the date.  

Go to www.quietwoodssouth.com  

Camping Resort  

9245 Lovers Lane  

Brussels, WI 54204 

Email: qws@centurytel.net  

or call: Phone: 920-825-7065              920-825-7065 

 

September 9 – Gary (TBA)  

September 23 – Dan (TBA)  

October 14 – Jim DuKane Abate Toy Run (Tentative Date)  

October 28 – Need a Ride Leader Hero’s Ride (Tentative Date) 

                                          

 

The rides are as follows: Meet on the 2nd and 4th Sundays at the Rose Garden Café 

www.thergcafe.com located at 111 E Higgins Rd in Elk Grove Village, Illinois 

November thru April we meet at the Restaurant at 10:00 am 

May through October we meet at the Restaurant at 9:00 am 

 
Newsletter: Not completed yet. 

 

http://www.pbtfus.org/rideforkids/events/2012/chicagoland.html
http://www.quietwoodssouth.com/
mailto:qws@centurytel.net
http://www.yelp.com/biz_redir?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.thergcafe.com&src_bizid=8DqgVqAcuSALNVmYtVdBPw&cachebuster=1331263052&s=c4802e2c722e9c557e8b1a477b7cf81ff6f045a3fd63310d6ae9b0961e5f903c


WEB Site Nothing new to report 

 

VI.  REPORT OF THE COMMITTEES 

Holiday Party Committee – Norine Carro volunteered to help host the Holiday Party next 

year (Jan/2013) Still hope to find someone to go in on it with Norine. 

 

VII. OPEN FORUM  Jean Mumford let everyone know that Larry Haun’s mother is in intensive 

care. 

Norine Carro and Bill Lancaster talked about the P.A.W.S. ride.  Dogs that are trained to 

assist returning vets to feel good about themselves.  Starts and ends near Milwaukee and 

Foster in Chicago.  Flier and more details to be announced.  Info put up on the calander as a 

tentative ride. 

VIII. OLD/UNFINISHED BUSINESS 

ELECTIONS FOR OFFICERS AND DIRECTORS 

PRESIDENT: Bill Lux 

 

VICE PRESIDENT: Gary Edwards 

                                 Ray Bachewicz 

SECRETARY: Laura Burdick (Kim Kurtzrock-Ramsey respectfully declined serving a second 

term.) 

                          

TREASURER: Jean Mumford 

 

MEMBERSHIP DIRECTOR David Morris 

                                                   Noreen Carro 

ROAD CAPTAINS: Dave Morris, Kevin Johnson, Bill Mumford, Ray Bachewicz, Gary Edwards 

 

Newsletter, WEB Site, AMA, and Product/Merchandise Directors are assigned, not elected 

AMA & WEB Site – Bill Lux 

Product/Merchandise – Bill Mumford 

Newsletter Jim Marsolais 

Safety Officer – Dan Burdick 

 

IX. NEW BUSINESS 

Mystery Raffle was won/split by Dave Morris and Ray Bachewicz  $23.00 to the club, $22.00 

to the winners. 

 

X. Meeting adjourned @ 8:18 pm 

   

                                 



 

                                 


